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BOTTA Paola

From: Massimo Frigo <Massimo.Frigo@icj.org>

Sent: 28 February 2020 14:41

To: Registry OHCHR

Cc: HERNANDEZ Carolina; BOTTA Paola; livio.zilli@icj.org; matt.pollard@icj.org

Subject: RE: OHCHR NV: Request for inputs on the General Assembly Resolution 

A/RES/74/148 on the Protection of migrants

Attachments: ICJ - Draft Briefing Note .pdf

Dear colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the ICJ and in the hope that it can be useful for you work, I am glad to share with you some of the ICJ 

work in the area of your request for input: 

 

 ICJ Practitioners Guide on Migration and International Human Rights Law: https://www.icj.org/updated-

practitioners-guide-on-migration-and-international-human-rights-law/ 

 ICJ Principles on the Role of Judges and Lawyers in relation to Refugees and Migrants: 

https://www.icj.org/rmprinciples/ 

 ICJ Practitioners Guide on Refugee Status Claims Based on Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity: 

https://www.icj.org/refugee-status-claims-based-on-sexual-orientation-and-gender-identity-icj-

practitioners-guide-n-11-launched/   

 Draft Briefing Note: Non-citizens right to work in South Africa (in attachment – the draft note is unedited, a 

final version can be sent when published) 

 ICJ training materials on access to justice for migrant children: https://www.icj.org/training-materials-on-

access-to-justice-for-migrant-children/  

 

We remain available for any more information that may be needed. 

 

With my best regards 

 

Massimo  

 

 

Massimo Frigo 

Senior Legal Adviser 

International Commission of Jurists 

Phone : +41229793805 

Email : massimo.frigo@icj.org 

Twitter : @maxfrigo 

 

 

 

 

 

De : Migration OHCHR <migration@ohchr.org>  

Envoyé : mercredi, 12 février 2020 16:48 

Cc : HERNANDEZ Carolina <chernandez@ohchr.org>; SAUBERLI Genevieve <gsauberli@ohchr.org>; BOTTA Paola 

<pbotta@ohchr.org>; LEWIS Benjamin <blewis@ohchr.org> 

Objet : OHCHR NV: Request for inputs on the General Assembly Resolution A/RES/74/148 on the Protection of 

migrants 

Importance : Haute 
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Dear civil society colleagues,  

 

Please find the attached correspondence, which has been shared today with all UN Permanent Missions. Please feel 

free to circulate among your networks. 

 

In resolution A/RES/74/148 on the Protection of migrants, which was adopted by the General Assembly on 18 

December 2019, the General Assembly emphasizes the importance of protecting persons in vulnerable situations 

(para. 6) and calls upon States to cooperate internationally to save lives and prevent migrant deaths and injuries, as 

well as to identify those who have died or gone missing, and to facilitate communication with affected families 

(para. 6b). The General Assembly stresses the importance of international, regional and bilateral cooperation in the 

protection of the human rights of migrants, through, inter alia, the Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular 

Migration (para. 10)  

 

In the aforementioned resolution, the General Assembly requests the Secretary-General to submit to the General 

Assembly and the Human Rights Council at their seventy-sixth and forty-fourth sessions a comprehensive report 

entitled "Human rights of migrants", covering all aspects of the implementation of the present resolution (para. 20).  

 

The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights would be grateful to receive relevant 

information for the preparation of this report, including on:  

 

 Actions taken to advance the protection of migrants in vulnerable situations;   

 Challenges and best practices in identifying missing migrants and ensuring access to information and justice 

to their families;  

 Advances in the protection of the human rights of migrants through the implementation of the Global 

Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration.  

 

Please send all information by 28 February 2020 to registry@ohchr.org, with a copy to chernandez@ohchr.org and 

pbotta@ohchr.org. Due to a limited capacity for translation, we kindly request that your submissions be in English, 

French or Spanish.  

 

The information provided will be made available on the OHCHR website, unless otherwise requested. 

 

Kind regards on behalf of OHCHR’s Migration Team. 

 

 


